
(Yale University Press) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford 

28th Jan. 1913. 

Dear Sir: 

The arrangements suggested in your letter of Jan. 15th 
are quite agreeable to me. I think it will be interesting to have a 
number of illustrations, of the cost of which I will keep a memorandum. 
I think the work should have a good sa.le, r;md we should, of course, be 
very glad to issue it here at the Clarendon Press. 

Very truly yours, 

15 Norham Gardens Wm . Osler 


